
                                                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

University Grants Commission 
 

Notice 

 
Announcement for the students who were unable to apply 

for the university admission for the academic year 2020/ 

2021 on or before the closing date (18
th

 June 2021) for 

submitting applications. 

 
The submission of applications for the university admission for 

the academic year 2020/ 2021 based on the results of the 

G.C.E. (Advanced Level) Examination held in October 2020 

was closed on 18
th

 June 2021. However, in case if there are 

students who could not apply online for university admission 

due to the travel restriction/ curfew imposed in the country at 

that time with the spread of Covid-19 pandemic, the University 

Grants Commission has decided to provide a grace period from 

26
th  

July 2021 to 30
th

 July 2021 for such students to submit 

their applications. 

 

Please also note that the applicants applying for the university 

admission during the said grace period will be able to change 

the order of the “Uni-Codes” online for once within a period 

of two (02) weeks from 31
st
 July 2021 to 14

th
 August 2021 by 

logging into their UGC account. 

 

Important: 

The candidates who wish to apply for the university admission 

during the said grace period should affix their signature 

correctly on the printed application obtained after submitting 

the application online and it is mandatory to send a scanned 

copy or a clear image (photograph) of the fully signed 

application to the email ID apply2020@ugc.ac.lk. We also ask 

the students to send the complete application to the University 

Grants Commission via registered post on or before 31
st
 July 

2021.  

 

Chairman  

University Grants Commission 

24.07.2021 
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